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South Dublin County Council

Mr. Martin Callinan,
Garda Commissioner,
Garda Headquarters,
Phoenix Park,

Dublin 8.

28" March, 2011

Please refer to our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M3/0311

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Callinan,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 14® March
2011:

“That this Council calls on Garda Management to give a commitment to ensure
that their vetting process for housing allocations takes no longer than 28 days, as
the extremely lengthy delays in the current Garda vetting process are severely
punitive and unacceptable and deny the timely progression of eligible families
into their new homes/schemes.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.

South Dublin County Council Tel: +353 1 414 9000 Connect 24/7
County Hall, Tallaght, SMS:51678 with Council information and
Dublin 24 Email: info@sdublincoco.ie services at www.southdublin.ie




